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Before vote by mail was enacted voting in person had become very difficult for me 

because I worked four ten hour days with a two hour commute, and my polling place 

was moved from two to six miles away.  Thus,  I was voting by absentee ballot.   

Voting by mail was a big benefit, and I have enjoyed it ever since--not having to drive 

or stand in line. 

I think it benefits others who have busy schedules with work, family obligations, or 

people who do not have transportation. 

Voting is a right but also an obligation, and we should make it as easy as possible to 

vote.  Plus the cost of polling places and workers would add to the State's budget. 

Let's keep what works. Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


